
From: Katie George [mailto:katie@greenlandhomesiowa.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 12:04 PM 

To: Jerry Agan <JAgan@AnkenyIowa.gov> 

Cc: 'corey kautz' <coreykautz@hotmail.com> 

Subject: Greenland Homes 2018 Children's Cancer Connection Home 

 

Good Afternoon! 

 

On behalf of Greenland Homes and its owner Corey Kautz, we are requesting your support 

with our 2018 Children's Cancer Connection (CCC) home being built in Ankeny.   

 

Greenland Homes is building our fifth speculative charity home, and donating all proceeds 

from the sale to Children's Cancer Connection, an organization offering programs for 

children, and the families of children, affected by cancer.  Attached is a letter explaining 

more about Children's Cancer Connection and it's programs. 

 

As has been the case for our previous CCC homes, the host cities have donated the building 

permit fee.  In an effort to maximize the proceeds CCC will receive, Greenland Homes is 

asking the City of Ankeny to do the same.  Each donation makes a big difference! 

 

We thank you for your consideration, and look forward to working with you to help make 

this goal a reality! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie George, Administrative Assistant 

 

On behalf of Corey Kautz, President 

 

 

 

      515-528-8115 

 


